
 

 

It is the policy of the AUTOMOBILE ASSOCIATION OF BANGLADESH (“AAB”), as adopted 
on 24 December 2024, that the employees, management and stakeholders of AAB will adopt 
environmental sustainability as central to the organisation’s approach to all business 
practices and functions.  

 

It is the policy of AAB to operate within and always observe the laws of the country in which 
it operates; and, considering beyond the law, the impact of its actions on the citizens of the 
country and their right to a healthy and happy life.  

 

Accordingly, it is the Environmental Sustainability Policy of AAB (the “Policy”) that the 
National Motorsport Manager, with any member of the management that is required as 
support, will take responsibility for all matters relating to environmental sustainability. This 
will include but not be limited to: 

1.​ ensuring that all environmental laws are adhered to and that any amendments to 
these laws are communicated timeously throughout the organisation;  

2.​ conducting a review across the organisation on a regular basis to identify areas of 
environmental impact and countermeasures with targets where applicable;   

3.​ regularly coordinating with financial and operations teams to track and report on all 
areas of environmental impact and variance to target where applicable; 

4.​ being the contact person for anybody within or outside the organisation to raise and 
report environmental concerns, with findings to the executive team; 

5.​ retaining and maintaining records of all activities and reports. 

 

This Policy will be published and communicated to all stakeholders including management, 
staff, suppliers and customers, including via the website. This communication is to be 
beyond that of policy and endeavour to educate all, developing a stronger social 
commitment to the world in which we live.   

 

 



 

 

This environmental approach will be considered and communicated as and when applicable 
including: 

1.​ Staff or management induction programmes 
2.​ Ongoing training sessions  
3.​ Team or driver briefings 
4.​ Being made available to external stakeholders through AAB’s website and upon 

request by email 
5.​ On the updating of any national or regional environmental law or policy. 

 

Procurement decisions of any form will be considered against their impact on the 
environment and how this may be reduced. This will include, amongst others, the reduction 
of single use plastics, reduction of paper waste, sustainability status of the supplier and their 
own sourcing and production practices.  

 

Waste is reduced through an approach of reduce, reuse and recycle with a focus on 
reduction of consumables and single-use items within the organisation and a commitment to 
recycling all suitable waste. 

 

This Policy is to be reviewed and updated as required.  

 


